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Upcoming Events 

 Courtwarming, February 1 

 Soup/Chili Dinner 5-7pm 
Gym Annex, February 1 

 Prayer Walk 1-3pm, start at  
Biltz, February 2 

 Mr. Saint Paul Contest 7pm 
Kaeppel, February 2 

 Chamber Choir/String  
Orchestra Midwest Tour 
February 6-9 

 Saints Celebration in Gym 
Annex, February 9 

 SOS Meeting  at 6:30pm 
(Biltz), February 13 

 Community Blood Drive in 
Gym Annex, February 26 

Saints Newsletter 
Saint Paul Parent Newsletter 

 

From the Executive Director 
 “5ƻ ƴƻǘ ŎƻƴŦƻǊƳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǧŜǊƴ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǊƭŘΣ ōǳǘ ōŜ ǘǊŀƴǎŦƻǊƳŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƴŜǿƛƴƎ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƳƛƴŘΦ ¢ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǘŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜ ǿƘŀǘ DƻŘ’ǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƛǎτƘƛǎ ƎƻƻŘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
ǇŜǊŦŜŎǘ ǿƛƭƭΦ”    Romans 12:2 
 

One of the nice things about January (despite the cold, wet, dark drabness) is that for  
students, it’s a time to start over.   Like at the beginning of the school year, there is all this 
wonderful potential.  Nobody has any bad grades – yet. 
 

Teachers and administrators know, however, that this usually doesn’t last.  Our advice to 
students is to work hard at the beginning, the middle and the end – because it is a lot more 
difficult to pull a bad grade up at the end, especially if important concepts were missed 
along the way. 
 

Will every student take our advice?  Probably not.  It is difficult to change.  Old habits die 
hard because we let them become so much a part of us.  Our behavior, personality and 
habits are all part of who we are, so changing such things are an attack on our personhood.  
  

God knows this.  He knows that our broken lives are not going to change unless and until 
we get help.  Since the pattern of this world is to focus inwards towards ourselves – the 
results are going to be predictably painful.  So, while the apostle Paul encourages us to 
“NOT conform to the pattern of this world” he also shows us how this can be done:  “BE 
transformed by the renewing of your mind.” 
 

The verb is passive.  The Holy Spirit is the power behind our transformation.  Our Lord and 
Creator is able to re-create in us a new mind.  A new attitude.  A new way of living.  It is a  
re-focus from our inward selfishness to the freedom to be God-like.  Our old mindset that 
was so entrenched in trying to justify our behavior and actions is set free by God’s justifying 
forgiveness for all of our sinful behavior and actions. 
 

“Then you will be able to test…”  If there are some changes that need to take place, now is 
a good time to do it.  Maybe your student’s grades will improve as they take academic  
exams in this new semester, but the most important transformations happen when God’s 
gift of faith changes and renews the mind.  To know and approve what God’s will is – His 
good, pleasing and perfect will – is to matriculate out of the pattern of this broken world.  
The good news is that our Lord has taken that test for you.  And He passed. 
 

Rev. Paul M. Mehl, Executive Director 
 

Servants of the Saints News  
Meeting Schedule: Wednesday, February 13, 6:30 p.m.  Biltz   

 

Upcoming Events: 

February 1: Soup/Chili Dinner, serving 5:00-7:00pm, Gym Annex 

March 14-16: Rummage Sale, Gym Annex 

March 24: Sausage Dinner; Reception after Choir Concert 
 

**Thank you to Leah McKeage & Jennifer McCaslin for co-chairing our Soup/Chili Supper!! 
 

**SOS is looking for a project coordinator to continue the Rummage Sale.  Please contact 

Becky Haase for more information! 
 

Questions: Becky Haase, Chair   660-422-2234  becky@rabbit-trax.net;  

Dan Wing, Post-Chair;  Jen Isdell, Vice-Chair; Denise Balinski, Treasurer;  

Jodi Colwell, Secretary 
 

Watch the Facebook page for details and updates! “SOS-Servants of the Saints-SPLHS” 

GTGTG! 
 

 

January/February 2019 



I  will instruct you and teach 

you in the way you should 

go; I will counsel you with 

my loving eye on you.  

Psalm 32:8 

Rev. Rod Benkendorf from the Lutheran Heritage Foundation presented Saint Paul 
with a collection of Luther’s Catechism and other Christian books in Chinese,  
Spanish, Ethiopian Amharic, Korean, and Vietnamese.  These books are available to 
any students who wish to use them.  The Lutheran Heritage Foundation translates 
many books into languages around the world for service to missionaries and 
groups.  We thank them for their gift and partnership with Saint Paul.   
 
These books are available to view by contacting the religion department.  If you 
would like to learn more about the Lutheran Heritage Foundation, you can visit 
their website at lhfmissions.org. 
 
 

“¢ƘŜ ǿƛǎŜ Ƴŀƴ … .ǳƛƭǘ Ƙƛǎ ƘƻǳǎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŎƪΦ”  aŀǧƘŜǿ тΥнп 

Principalȭs Report 

Lutheran Heritage Foundation Donation 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGE: There will be no 
school on Friday, February 15th so that 
faculty members can attend the  
Lutheran High School Teachers’  
Conference at Lutheran North High 
School in St. Louis. 
 
********************************* 
 
I am able to assist students in registering 
for the ACT, SAT, and TOEFL, but  
students can also register on their own.  
If you or your students have any  
questions regarding these test  
registrations, please contact me. 
 
Many seniors are busy finishing college 
applications and applying for  
scholarships.  If you or your seniors have 
any questions about college applications 

or scholarships, I am here to assist you.  I 
have a large binder of scholarship  
information, but it is just a small  
sampling of all that is available.   
Students and/or parents are welcome to 
come to my office and look through the 
binder at any time.  I did receive the 
Charles Lyons Scholarship Application 
this week.  Copies of the application will 
be in the scholarship binder.  Seniors 
that are residents of Lafayette County 
are encouraged to apply for this  
scholarship. 
  
Blessings, 
Meredith Marsh, Principal 
mmarsh@splhs.org 
660-463-2238  ext. 227 
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/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ  

/ƻŀŎƘ WƻƘƴ .ŜŜǊƳŀƴΗΗΗ 

Built on the Rock 

2018 -2019  

The SPLHS Chamber Choir and String Orchestra will head out on their first tour February 6-9. 

They will be singing 3 concerts and giving assemblies and workshops in five different schools in 

3 different Midwestern states: Blue Springs,  

Independence, Liberty, Kansas City (Platte Woods), 

MO; Atchison, KS; Seward, NE.   

The following concerts will be held at 7:00pm: 

February 6: St. Stephen Lutheran Church 

                      205 N. Forest Ave. 

                      Liberty, MO 64068 

February 7: Trinity Lutheran Church 

                      603 N 8th St 

                      Atchison, KS 66002 

February 8: St. John Lutheran Church 

                      919 N. Columbia Ave. 

                      Seward, NE 68434 

  Chamber Choir/String Orchestra Tour 

Come Celebrate with ALL the Saints! 

Come Celebrate with ALL the Saints! Make your plans to be at Saint Paul Lutheran High 
School on Saturday, February 9, 2019. 

 

Come Enjoy - Starting at 5:00 PM in the 
annex of Weis Gymnasium, come enjoy 
some free food stands sponsored by current 
SPLHS classes and alumni. Stands will be set 
up all around the annex for you to sample 
and enjoy some delicious morsels while you 
meet and mingle with fellow SAINTS both 
past and present! 

 

Come Listen - We have exciting plans in the 
works for the future of our school! A short 
informational and entertaining presentation 
will give you insight as to how these plans  will benefit ALL the SAINTS and our  
community! 

 

Come Cheer - Up for some pre-party fun? An alumni basketball game is being held in 
honor of Coach John Beerman’s retirement starting at 4:00 PM in Weis Gymnasium. 
Come and enjoy time cheering for the Lady Saints! 

 

Come Back - After you attend this celebratory event, we invite you to not only come 
back to our campus, but come back to the Lord in prayer as we work together to do HIS 
will for the future of ALL HIS SAINTS! 



¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ  

ǾƛǎƛǝƴƎΣ WŜǎǎȅΗΗΗ 

Communications@splhs.org 

**To view the full calendar and upcoming events, please visit our  website @ www.splhs.org/school-calendar 

 

**To view the Sports Calendars, Upcoming Sporting Events, Tournament Brackets, and Pocket Calendar Changes, please  

visit  our website at www.splhs.org/athletics.   

 

**Sign up to receive Saints Alerts on your cell phone or via e-mail regarding: 

Emergency Information — Alumni — Athletic Announcements — Athletic Scores—Music — School News/Reminders — 

SOS: Servants of the Saints — Vacation Notices — Weekly Bible Verses  (You choose what categories you would like  

included!!)   {ƛƎƴ ǳǇ Ǿƛŀ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƘƻƳŜ ǇŀƎŜ ŀǘ www.splhs.org - /ƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ά{ŀƛƴǘǎ !ƭŜǊǘǎέ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǝƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ  

ǊƛƎƘǘ-ƘŀƴŘ ǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƳŜ ǇŀƎŜ 

 

**Visit us on Facebook at Saint Paul Lutheran High 

 

**Follow us on Instagram at saintpaulconcordia 

Communications Director 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ  

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǘŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎ ŀǘ  

ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴǎϪǎǇƭƘǎΦƻǊƎ ƻǊ  

Ŏŀƭƭ ǳǎ ŀǘ όсслύпсо-нноу ŜȄǘΦ нонΦ   

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ǿŀȅ ǿŜ ŎŀƴΗ 

Jessy the Comfort Dog visits the dorm. 

Every few weeks the dorm residents get a much anticipated visit from Jessy the Comfort Dog. 

Her happy face and calming spirit leaves the dorm feeling more relaxed and ready for the next 

day.  Saint Paul is appreciative of the community comfort dog and all Jessy does for those in 

need of a little extra comfort in Concordia.  


